
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
October 25, 2020 
 
Dear Provider: 
 
This is a reminder for properly submitting eligible pharmacy claims through the PBM. 
 
Please flag 340B claims appropriately when submitting to Kern Health Systems for billing.  It is important to have 
the claims properly identified.   
 

• If dispensing a pharmacy claim and billing through the PBM, please make sure the NCPDP field Submission 
Clarification Code indicates a value of “20”. 

 
Please submit the appropriate ICD-10 code with each transaction, including medical devices and supplies. 
 
Please submit the correct day supply. 
 
Please submit the correct provider and the respective office location. 
 
Be sure all prescriptions billed are actually dispensed and provided to the member.  If the member does not 
receive the prescription, by Medicaid law, the prescription must be reversed within 15 days of billing. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bruce Wearda, R.Ph. 
Director of Pharmacy 


